
THE FRIENDS OF TENBY MUSEUM &  
ART GALLERY 

 
 

As	Friends	of	Tenby	Museum	&	Art	Gallery	(FTM&AG),	we	hold	the	contact	
information	that	you	supply	when	you	become	a	Friend.	From	25	May,	the	law	is	
changing	and	we	need	to	let	you	know	how	we	are	using	and	storing	your	data.	
 

 
Our Promise to You 

 
• The	Friends	exist	to	support	the	work	of	Tenby	Museum.	We	only	collect	

the	information	that	we	need	towards	that	end.		
	

• We	hold	your	contact	details,	which	you	give	us	when	you	become	a	
Friend,	in	order	that	we	can	contact	you	or	send	you	information	that	is	
relevant	to	our	aims	of	supporting	the	work	of	Tenby	Museum	&	Art	
Gallery.	This	will	include	information	on	subscriptions	and	the	100	Club,	
newsletters,	our	AGM,	fundraising	activities,	events	at	the	Museum.	

	
• The	Friends	is	run	by	a	small	team	of	volunteers,	and	we	make	every	

effort	to	hold	your	information	securely.	Only	certain	individual	members	
of	the	committee,	who	need	the	information	to	carry	out	the	activities	of	
the	Friends,	are	able	to	access	your	details	(e.g.	Subscriptions	Secretary;	
Email	Secretary).		
	

• We	do	not	share	your	information	with	any	organisation	other	than	the	
Tenby	Museum.	A	link	can	be	found	to	their	Data	Protection	Policy	at	
http://www.tenbymuseum.org.uk/about/.	

	
• We	will	only	get	in	touch	in	the	ways	that	you	wish,	and	you	can	ask	us	to	

stop	whenever	you	like.	If	you	have	any	questions,	would	like	to	change	
your	preferences,	or	opt	out	of	communications	other	than	those	directly	
related	to	your	subscription,	just	contact	the	FTM&AG	c/o	Tenby	Museum	
or	email:	friendsoftenby@btinternet.com.	


